
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR MULTNOMAH COUNTY, OREGON

ACTING AS THE PUBLIC CONTRACT REVIEW BOARD

ORDER NO. 01-012

Exempting from the Formal Competitive Bid Process the Extension of Contracts with Rex
Heating and Tri County Furnace until June 30, 2001

The Multnomah County Board of Commissioners Finds:

a. The Board, acting in its capacity as the Multnomah County Public Contract Review
Board to review, pursuant to PCRB Rules 10.140, a request from the Department of
Community and Family Services for exemption from the formal competitive bid process
to extend the contracts with Rex Heating and Tri County Furnace until June 30, 2001.
The funding for the exemption period is estimated to be $52,000 for Rex Heating and
$15,000 for Tri County Furnace.

b. As it appears in the memorandum from Lolenzo Poe, the request for exemption is based
upon the fact that the Department needs more time to complete a competitive bid
process. The last exemption (No. 00-177) expires on February 28, 2001. Due to the
higher priorities in the Weatherization Office as well as the complexity in rewriting and
getting approval of the task specifications, the department will not be able to complete
the competitive procurement by February 28, 2001. These Heating/Furnace contractors
were originally identified via a competitive process and are currently willing to accept
County work orders.

c. This exemption request is in accord with the requirements of Multnomah County Public
Contract Review Board Administrative Rules 10.140.

The Multnomah County Board of Commissioners, acting as the Public Contract Review
Board Orders:

The contracts with Rex Heating and Tri-County Furnace may be extended until June 30,
2001.
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